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Memorandum
August 14, 2014
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

License No. 19-00296-17
Docket No. 030-08478
Control No. 584500

Dear Sir/Madam:

The purpose of this letter is to retract my letter dated July 30, 2014. After conferring with an
NRC representative, I realized that the subject license does not need to be amended at this time.
Please contact me for any additional information or clarification that is required. I am at 301-
594-0922 or email to nnewman@mail.nih.gov.

Sincerely,

Nancy E. Newman, M.S.
Radiation Safety Officer, NIH



